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Each child is uniquely created and loved by God. 
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Our School Christian Values are Aspiration, Love, Trust, Perseverance, Reconciliation and Compassion.   

This week we looked at  the importance of saying thank you. 

Attendance 

We are always challenged to have the best attendance we can and our 

target this year is 97%.  Do remember that we close our gates at 8:50am 

everyday and we finish at 3pm.  

 

This week 

 

A huge thank you for supporting our school Harvest Festi-

val.  Your kind gifts will be added to the gifts from St Barna-

bas Church to go to Nourish.  It was lovely to have the 

whole school in the church and  they 

sang and took part with confidence 

and with great respect. 

 

Yesterday we had Acorn Class join us 

for a family breakfast.  It was lovely to 

have this time together and I know 

Willow Class will be having a chance 

to get together soon. 

 

You might have noticed as you came into school on Wednesday some 

disco music. And I certainly saw some of you dance in and out of the 

school gates! It was the first day our disco tickets were on sale and I 

know they are selling fast! 

 

Yesterday some of the children had their Flu vaccination and today 

their school individual photographs. 

 

It has been a busy week but one which we can certainly say thank you 

to for so many things! 

http://www.st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk


Safeguarding Concerns 

Please can we remind everyone that the School Designated Safeguard leads are Mrs Duncombe and Mrs 

Pring.  If you have any concerns do contact us. 

Keeping in contact 

If you would like to contact your child’s class teacher here are the class email addresses.  If it is an urgent 

matter please contact the School office. 

Acorn: acorn@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk   Willow: willow@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Beech: beech@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk   Maple: maple@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Chestnut: chestnut@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk  Lilac: lilac@st-st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Oak: oak@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Reminders 
Please can we ask that we have no chocolate nut spread in sandwiches as we have children 

who are allergic to nuts in school. 

Chocolate should be in moderation and we ask that the children do not have other sweets in 

their packed lunch boxes 

Something to think about 

 
What if saucepans were made from chocolate? 

Have a lovely weekend! 

With best wishes 

Moira Duncombe                        @StBarnabasSchoolTW 

Friday Worship 

On a Friday our worship is all about celebration.  We share our stars of the week, children who are in our 

Golden Books for showing our school values, team points and any other celebrations from our school 

community.   

Well done to the following for being our Stars this week: 

Luke D, Iris, Shaarvi, Jorge, Molly, Alexis, Teddie, Nusrat, Ebraheem, Mark, Isabel J,  Laurance, Nicole 

and Ruby 

Well done to  Kingdom for the most team points this week! 


